
Increasing the response rate for
the bi-annual library User
Satisfaction Survey by a total
of 10.64%, making it the most
successful library survey since
the recession of 2007-2009.
Conducting multiple "micro-
assessment" projects such as
card sorting for potential
website re-designs & Quick
Question mini-surveys to allow
for continuous data collection.
Providing an interview for an
article in American Libraries
Magazine.
Serving on the Quality
Enhancement Plan Data &
Assessment Committee and
helping to write and provide
documentation for the SACSCOC
Library Assessment Report, which
was given a rating of
"Outstanding" by university
auditors.
Received two Acknowledgements
of Extraordinary Contribution
awards as of 2022. 

Job Highlights (so far) Include:

https://americanlibrariesmagazine.org/2021/03/01/how-user-friendly-is-your-website/

